
Skills Festival 
On Wednesday and Thursday this week we held
our annual skills festival. As you can see we had lots
of organisations in school giving learners a range of
opportunities to develop their skills and
understanding. As always the learners were a
credit to out community and had some fantastic
experiences. I even got a bird’s eye view of the
school from the fire engine crane!
Thank you to our Y12 helpers and to Mrs. Bartley for
organising another fantastic event. 

Dear Parents and Carers,
This week has been another highlight for me! Despite the rain washing out our sports day we
have had our Skills Festival over 2 days as well as our Cynefin day. These events enhance our in
class curriculum and bring our community together developing skills and a sense of belonging. 
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Headteacher’s Update

An amazing
mural created
as part of the
event that will

be going in our
main reception

area.



Thank you to all of our families and our community for your continued support.  
                                             Best wishes,

                                                                                           Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                            Headteacher

Logo service
If you would like us to put a logo on any polo shirts, hoodies or sweatshirts please drop them off
on Monday 15 July before 3.00 in a carrier bag marked with your name.
You can then pick them up on Friday 19 July before 12.00.
If you haven’t bought school uniform yet, don’t worry, I will let you know 
further dates next week.

If you need help paying for uniform click on the link below to see if 
you are eligible for the School essentials grant
https://www.gov.wales/get-help-school-costs

Dydd Cynefin Day 
Today we have celebrated the rich diversity that makes up our school
community. Learners have worn clothes that link their culture and cynefin.  The
concept of cynefin encompasses the feeling of belonging and being part of a
community where everyone feels a sense of acceptance, inclusion and
affirmation of their identity. This is one of my favorite days where we get to see
the all amazing cultures at our school. Click the link below and listen to some of
our staff explaining why they are proud to be Welsh. 

Click here to watch

Upcoming Dates 
Tuesday 16 July - Health and Wellbeing Event 
Friday 19 July - Last Day of term 
Thursday 15 August - Y12 and 13 results day 
Thursday 22 August - Year 10 and 11 results day 
Monday 2 September - INSET day (school closed to learners)
Tuesday 3 September - Year 7 only (Year 8-11 Blended learning)
Wednesday 3 September - All learners in school 8.30 Week 1

Further information will be sent out and will be on the website about these events 
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